
Faith Bible Baptist Church
8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057
Pastor Art Kohl - Assistant Pastor Seth Garland

 716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com

The Homeschoolers’ Year-End Picnic is
at the Chestnut Ridge Park on June 20,
beginning at noon. See Jen O’Mara for
details.

Training Hour News
The Men’s and Ladies’ Meetings at 5:30pm on Sundays will

be adjourned during the months of July and August. We look
forward to an active summer of Junior and Teen camps, the Rocket
Launch, the Eden Corn Festival, and witnessing at the
Chautauqua and Erie County Fairs.

June 11, 2006 -  Please Pray for This Week’s Events:
Sunday:

Men’s Prayer Meeting (Room 12) 8:40 am
Sunday School for children & teens 9:50 am
Hard Questions Class – Auditorium "
Advanced Economics Class – Downstairs "
Morning Service 10:50 am

Nursery: Kathy Peterson & Brooke Wirth
Training Hour 5:30 pm

Ladies’ Meeting-see note on opposite page "
Men’s Meeting
Baptist Boy's Battalion "
Gracious Girls Class "
Nursery for ages 0-24 months "
Mens Ensemble Practice 6:00 pm

Evening Service 6:30 pm
Ushers: Chris Czech, Henry Moore, Dave Van Oyen
Nursery: Carol & Lisa Broughton

Monday:
      Hopevale School Ministry 5:45 pm
Tuesday:

Men’s Visitation 6:45 pm
Collins I Correctional Facility 7:00 pm

Wednesday:
Adult & Teen Bible Study
Missionary Jim Taglialatela to speak 7:00 pm
Kids’ Club "

Ushers:  Terry Benkelman,Henry Moore,Ty Worden
Nursery:Lori Broughton & Sandi Winder

Thursday:
Ladies’ Prayer Meeting @ Kathy Peterson’s Home 7:00pm

Friday:
      Fishers of Men 6:00 pm
      Secret Sisters’ Fellowship 7:00 pm
Saturday:

Teen Visitation 1:00 pm
Next Sunday am:

Ushers: Jim Evans, Randy Foucha, Rick Vespa, Dave Van Oyen
Nursery:Jayne Gannon & Pam Golabek

Nursery Workers needed and welcome.
We are in need of adult  and teen ladies who
will work in the nursery once a month or once
every other month. See Jackie Kennedy or
Pastor Kohl to help. Also, nursery workers
please feel free to turn the air conditioning on
if needed.

Bus Drivers Needed. The church will be running its second
bus again soon. We are in need of more men and women to get
their bus drivers license. See Mr. Frank Broughton for a starter
kit and information.

Sunday PM Children’s Church
Beginning July 2, Miss Lori Broughton will be taking over the

Sunday evening junior church in the place of Jody Lape, who
will leaving us for marriage and ministry.

This class (held during Pastor’s evening sermon) will be
reduced to ages 2-6.

Ladies, if you received a letter concerning assisting  Lori, please
let Pastor know today if you can help. A revolving schedule will
be posted.

Ladies’ Meeting @ 5:30-Tonight we will play the 1st part of a
video message by Dr. Ron Williams: “Correction & Salvation of
Children.” This video is good for all moms, grandmas, teachers,
etc.



Wednesday Night Change
Only 5 points will be awarded to anyone who says the Old

Testament books. You must recite them perfectly. If you make a
mistake you can start over a second time. Keep trying each
Wednesday.When you say them correctly you can go on to the New
Testament the following Wednesday.

Blacktop Fund Drive
$7,800.00 total needed
$3,034.40 received
$4,765.60 needed

We’re about 39% of the way there. Pray! All gifts should be
designated “blacktop”.

Next Sunday is Fathers Day. Bring Dad and Grandad. All
fathers will receive a small gift of appreciation from the church .
Pastor will bring an appropriate sermon.

Father’s Gift
To you, O son of mine, I cannot give

A vast estate of wide and fertile lands;
But I can keep for you, the whilst I live ,

Unstained hands.

I have no blazoned scutcheon that insures
Your path to eminence and worldly fame;
But longer than empty heraldry endures

A blameless name.

I have no treasure chest of gold refined.
No hoarded wealth of clinking glittering pelf;
I give to you my hand, and heart, and mind-

All of myself.

I can exert no mighty influence
To make a place for you in men’s affairs;

But lift to God in secret audience
Unceasing prayers.

I cannot, though I would, be always near
To guard your steps with the parental rod;

I trust your soul to Him who holds you dear,
Your father’s God.

-Merrill C. Tenney


